
 Trowbridge area community campus 

   

Since the last Area Board at the end of May 2013 we have been consulting with local 

people about our working proposal for the Trowbridge community campus.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has fed in their views so far 

 

So far during the consultation;  

 

• We talked to lots of people at the Sports and Play event in the Town Park at the 

start of June  

 

• Local primary and secondary schools have been keen to be involved in the 

consultation and have worked with their students to feed in their views.   

 

• Parents and carers at many schools will also receive copies of the consultation form 

either online, in the school newsletters or send home with children in book bags.   

 

• We have worked with the Town Team to consult with people at the successful 

Trowbridge markets on Wednesdays  

 

• We will be at the new library in County Hall on Wednesday mornings during July 

talking to people to get their views about the campus  

 

• We will have a stall at the Vintage Market in the town centre on the 29
th

 of June 

when lots of people will be in town for veterans weekend 

 

• Local groups and clubs have been keen to invite us to speak for short slots at their 

meetings including the Town Council and the Womens Institute  

 

 

How can I help or get involved? 

 

If your local group or club would like to know more about the campus, or would like 

paper copies of the consultation form, please get in touch.  

 

The questionnaire can be completed online at 

www.wiltshire.gov.uk/TrowbridgeCommunityCampus    

 

Please come along on Wednesday’s, either to the market in the town centre or to 

County Hall in the mornings and talk to us about the campus.   

 

You can contact us via email  CampusConsultation@wiltshire.gov.uk or telephone 

01225 718350 

Trowbridge Shadow COB    

Area Board update   11
th

 July 2013  



 Trowbridge area community campus 

 

SCOB membership  

Since its creation by the Area Board in January 2012, the Trowbridge Shadow COB 

have worked hard to develop proposals for the campus for our community area.  

Farzana Saker currently represents West Wiltshire Multi Faith Forum on the 

Shadow COB.  Farzana is unfortunately unable to continue in her role on the SCOB.   

In January 2012 the Area Board also appointed a number of deputies to the User 

and Community Group sector; Rose Young, Shazuli Iqbal, Robert Greenwood, 

Hayley Bell.   

Recommendation 

I would like to propose to that Area Board that firstly,  

If the any of the deputies would like to express an interest in becoming a full 

member of the Shadow COB, that the Area Board consider this.   

If none of the deputies are selected to become a full member of the Shadow COB, I 

would ask that the Area Board open an expression of interest window to invite 

local user or community groups or representatives to express an interest in being a 

member of the Shadow Community Operations Board.  

The terms of reference for Shadow COBs have also been updated slightly for all 

Shadow COBs to extend user and community representation on the COBs to a 

maximum of 4.  The Area Board may wish to select a replacement for Farzana as 

well as another user and community group representative.    

 

Colin Kay,  

Trowbridge Shadow Community Operations Board 

 


